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John Palmer Public School welcomes prospective parents 

for Kindergarten 2020 to join us for an information night. 

The presentation will include information about the 

school, the enrolment process, school readiness ideas 

and activities, and expectations for Kindergarten students. 

You will have an opportunity to meet the school staff and 

have individual questions answered. 

Please Note: This is an adults only event. School transition 

sessions for students will occur during Term 4 with details 

forwarded to families once the enrolment process 

is completed. 

For more information please contact: 

Mrs Louise Butler• Assistant Principal 

Phone: (02) 8882 9480 

Email: johnpalmer-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au (Attn: Louise Butler) 
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Date:
Tuesday 
21st May 

2019

Location:
John Palmer 
Public School 

Hall




